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Nathan Heath

To: Matthew Fowler
Subject: RE: Upper South Creek Kemp's Creek pumping station pipeline proposal

 
Nathan Heath 
Planning NSW 
 
Dear Nathan 
 
Further to our submission correspondence below, I have only been able to see our father this evening for the first 
time since Sydney Water was able to finally print the hardcopy as requested by Dad during our Zoom meeting. 
 
Dad has said that he imagines it would take us at least a week to get through it especially when there are 1000pp. 
 
It's not practical for Dad and I to realistically complete our submissions by cob tomorrow (Wednesday) at this stage. 
 
We will endeavour to get as much done as possible tomorrow. 
 
I can submit that Dad said that he, "has already got two pipelines and that this would make three, which is unfair." 
 
'The Silverdale Road side verge along "Grove Farm" was reserved for the Sydney Metropolitan Sewerage and 
Drainage Board.' 
 
Dad suggested that, "the pipeline should go along Silverdale Road, turn right onto  Norton's Basin Road then to the 
river." 
 
Sincerely 
 
Matthew Fowler 
For Lionel Fowler 


